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Combat (R)

INSECT REPELLENT

NO CFC'S

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

Provides Effective Protection Against Mosquitoes and Blackflies

GUARANTEE
DEET (N,N-diethyl-m-toluamide).............................23.75%
Related Toluamides..........................................1.25%
Di-n-propyl isocinchomeronate...............................2.50%
N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide........................5.00%

DOMESTIC

125 g

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE       EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 21576 P.C.P. ACT

DISTRIBUTED BY
RECKITT & COLMAN CANADA INC. TORONTO, CANADA M8Z 5M5

COMBAT(R) repels Mosquitoes, Black Flies, Fleas, Deer Flies,
Gnats, Stable Flies, Ticks and Sand Flies for hours.

DIRECTIONS:  FOR EXTERNAL USE ONLY.  Shake well before using. 
Hold can upright approximately 15-30 cm away.  Evenly and
uniformly spray clothing (except synthetic fabrics) and exposed
skin except face.  To apply to face, spray palm of hand and
carefully apply evenly to face and neck, except near eyes and
mouth.  Repeat as necessary.  Use only as directed.



FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes or on lips wash with cold water. 
If irritation persists contact a physician.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  Avoid areas around eyes, mouth and lips. 
May damage painted, lacquered or varnished surfaces, plastics or
synthetic fabrics (e.g. nylon, rayon, acetate, dynel).  Do not
spray on plants.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  DO NOT PLACE IN HOT
WATER OR NEAR RADIATORS, STOVES OR OTHER SOURCES OF HEAT.  DO NOT
PUNCTURE OR INCINERATE CONTAINER EVEN WHEN EMPTY OR STORE AT
TEMPERATURES OF OVER 50 DEG C.  KEEP CONTAINER AND TREATED
CLOTHING AWAY FROM OPEN FLAME OR SPARK.

DISPOSAL:  WHEN EMPTY, PRESS VALVE TO RELEASE ALL PRESSURE, THEN
WRAP AND DISCARD IN HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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